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fxtrader@myforexj ourney.com <" fxtrader@myforexj ourney, corn">
Monday, February 1, 2010 10:05 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex RIN 3038-AC61

I currently trade two Forex accounts with 100:1 leverage. I work very carefully to manage my risk. I
strongly oppose the proposed rule change. This rule would eliminate me from being able to trade Forex.
I see no need for this rule change.

Matthew Hon
4489 N. Wabash Rd
Marion, Indiana 46952


